
Board of Health Minutes 
May 15, 2016 

 
 
The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of May 3, 2106 were approved as written. 
 
All Bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
455 Forest Street – Lot 3 Bacon 
 
Mr. Bacon’s listed above home was part of a 4 lot subdivision.     Title 5 requires that if there is a building 
on one of the lots, the septic system for that lot must pass a Title 5 inspection.  For that reason the 
septic plan for Lot 4 was held until a confirmation was received that it did pass a Title 5.   
 
Ms. Braley reported to the Board that the existing home on Lot 3 did pass an inspection and the Board 
can release Lot 4.   The Board accepted that information and released it. 
 
340 Forest Street 
 
The Board reviewed a septic plan for the above and approved it.  Ms. Amodei and Mr. Moeller approved 
it.  Mr. Parkin abstained because the basement is located below the septic system.   
 
MS Amodei and Mr. Moeller signed the septic permit. 
 
Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day. 
 
The Board was reminded of the collection day in Tyngsborough on May 21st.  Ms. Amodei and Mr. 
Moeller will attend to help out.   
 
Transfer Station Fence 
 
Ms. Amodei  asked the Secretary to call the fence company and confirm that they received her message 
about the location of one of the fence poles is not correct.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


